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Tuesday 7th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Final Half Term - Year Two

As you can imagine the final half term of the academic year is always a busy one, but it’s even
busier than usual for our year two students who will be leaving us at the infant site at the end of
the year.

We want to be able to make sure that this half term is special for the children and their families.
To help us work together - I have included details of upcoming events and dates alongside this
letter, I have added the dates as events on ClassDojo - this will send little reminders too.

June
8th June 10am - 11am
- Grandparent Expert Visit
If you or another family member has agreed to come and be an expert for us, please arrive at
school at 9.50 at the main entrance.

9th June - Morning
- Dance-A-Thon
Don't forget to pay in your sponsor money through ParentPay as soon as possible.
Children can come to school in their PE kit or best disco clothes.We have disco lights and music
ready, teachers have dug out their 80's dance gear and we can't wait to have a great time!
We will make sure we share lots of photos with you from the event.

10th June
- Class Photographs
We have our class photographs on June 10th so make sure you have your best smiles ready!
Please come in normal school uniform - NOT PE kit. If you do a sports club after school you can
bring your kit to get changed into

24th and 27th June
- Staff Days - no school
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July

5th July 10am - 11am
- Big Par-Tea
Save the Date - Year two are going to be involved in an event to raise funds for the NHS - this is
something they have asked to be a part of.
More details to follow ..

5th July - 7th July
- Final Word Presentations
Children will be inviting you to make an appointment to come and watch them present their
experiences over their time at NortonInfant School, share their learning and memories and tell
you about what they are looking forward to at the Junior School.
This is something the children will be spending lots of time in crew preparing so it would be
fantastic to see you in school supporting your child. Appointment forms will be shared soon.

5th July - Evening
- New Parents meeting at Norton Junior School. More details to follow.

13th July
- Sports Day
Details to follow.

20th July 1pm onwards
- Leavers Celebration - more details to follow.

I hope this information will help you to have a clear overview of the coming weeks. As always, thank you
for your continued support. We are looking forward to celebrating the achievements of your children
with you before they move on to the next exciting stage of their education.

Yours sincerely

Laura Parsons

Laura Parsons
Assistant Headteacher
Norton Campus


